
Hastings-On-Hudson Union Free School District
27 Farragut Avenue

Hastings-On-Hudson, New York 10706

Middle School/High School Health Office

January 28, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian and Staff,

This is a friendly reminder from the Health Office at Farragut Middle School and Hastings High
School regarding updated quarantine guidelines, which take effect on Saturday, January 29, 2022.
The new Covid-19 guidelines, announced on January 19, are found here.

To Review:

Individuals age 12 and older, who are eligible for a booster shot, but have not received the booster
dose, will have to quarantine for 5 days,  if they are identified as a close contact to a COVID-positive
individual. (The sole exception would be anyone who had a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the
last 90 days.)

However, these individuals can attend school/report to work if they participate in the Hastings
Test-to-Stay Program (TTS) program.  Students cannot participate for the five-day quarantine period
in after-school or extracurricular activities, including athletics.

If your child is 12 years and older or you are a staff member who is eligible for a COVID-19 booster,
please consider scheduling a booster today at the facility of your choice.

Please email proof of your booster to nurses@hohschools.org.

Best regards,

The Health Office Staff
914-478-6225

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kyuVGOYJssH1VCrKJ0O3bZb_t0ZfPOuV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nshVrFeLpmjhsOXNmRr_sox8snVQZ5Dr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nshVrFeLpmjhsOXNmRr_sox8snVQZ5Dr/view?usp=sharing
mailto:Nurses@hohschools.org

